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Best wishes to everyone for a wonderful Holiday!  
 
An OTRA membership makes a good gift for any team roper!   The 2016 membership          
form can be found on our website at www.otrc.net…click on the Membership tab to find  
the link to the form.  Print it out, fill it out and mail, email or fax it into us.   
Also keep in mind that if you send in your membership early, you can save yourself some time 
at the roping!  Or if you just want to wait and fill it out at the first event you attend, that is 
completely fine as well. 
 
Caps and t-shirts would make a good supporting gift to the membership card … if you are 
interested in any merchandise, please call us at 806-499-3584. All sizes and many colors are 
available! 
 
 
Celebrate the season with all your loved ones! 

  
 

And there were shepherds living out in the fields nearby, keeping watch over their flocks at night.        
An angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of the Lord shone around them, and they were 
terrified. But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news that will cause great joy 
for all the people. 11 Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; he is the Messiah, the 
Lord.  --- Luke 2:8-11 

 

 
 
Merry Christmas,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


